
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE 

is hereby given that the 

REGULAR Board MEETING 

on October 17, 2018 

for the Moraga-Orinda Fire District 

has been CANCELLED. 
 

I, Grace Santos, Secretary to the Board of Directors, hereby declare under penalty of 
perjury under the laws of the State of California that this Cancellation Notice was 
posted at least 24 hours in advance on October 5, 2018 at the Moraga and Orinda 

Fire Administration offices, Stations 41, 42, 43, 44 and 45.  The Cancellation Notice 
was sent to the Moraga and Orinda Libraries, Moraga Town Office (Hacienda), and 

the Orinda City Offices. 
 
 
 
 

________________________________ 
Grace Santos 
District Clerk 


